From: Judy Casteel <fairydogmom12@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 26, 2020 7:20 PM

To: Larry J. Bryant <LBryant@jonesboro.org>

Cc: Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>; April Leggett <AlLeggett@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Proposed ord. 20:027 & ord. 20:28

Hi LJ—
| wanted to personally thank you for proposing the above ordinances regarding voting for one council
member by ward & the addition to November election. This is similar to something | have felt was only

fair for a very long time. Bravo! | will voice my support of both proposals to full council.

Thank you, LJ, for your continued work for the betterment of our city. To have voices such as yours
makes me confident in Jonesboro’s future.

Warmest Regards,
Judy Casteel



